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Falls City School Transportation Director retiring 
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Board of Education Monday night accepted   with
gratitude and appreciation the retirement resignation of longtime Transportation
Supervisor Rob Baker.

Baker has worked for District 56 for 32 years and will retire July 31, 2020 and
relocated closer to family. 

In other business the Board approved a number of board policy reviews on final
reading concerning video surveillance,  photograph and video policy; and policies
on exempt and part-time students as well as the Alternative School.
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